Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 06 April 2021 15:49

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 21/00517/F

New comments have been received for application 21/00517/F at site address: Land Used For Motorcross Stratford
Road A422 Wroxton
0OX15 6HX

from William Jeffs_

Address:
Blacksmiths Cottage,Bell Street,Hornton,Banbury,0X15 6DB

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

I was born in Hornton over 70years ago and have lived in the village for most of that time. Over the years the
residents of Hornton have put up with the noise and dust from the ironstone quarries close to our village. In my
opinion the motorcycle track has much more effect on my quality of life. | recognize that others have a right to enjoy
the countryside and have accepted the disturbance knowing it only happens a few times a year.

| object to the number of race and practice days being increased.

The road to the site is not suitable for the size and number of vehicles entering the site. The large motorhomes
require all the road on a blind corner to make the turn into the site.
| object to the positioning of the site entrance.

Case Officer:
George Smith
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